
ST PATRICK’S CATHOLIC
ACADEMY, BIRSTALL

LOCAL SPORT CHAMPIONS  
10 DOWNING STREET

We had an amazing afternoon at 10 Downing Street yesterday celebrating our
Local Sport Champions success in recognition of our many sporting

achievements as a school.  We received the Platinum School Games Mark
Award at the end of last academic year as a result of all our wonderful

children, dedicated staff and parents.  We thank them all  for their support
and dedication across all areas of PE, sport and competition  A special thank

you also to all the team at PSC - Coach Becky and Coach Tom who work in
partnership with staff to enable our children to take part in intra-school and

inter-school competitions, festivals and after school clubs.  As a result of their
support,  we deliver a very high quality PE and sport curriculum. - very
recently celebrated by OFSTED.  Thank you also to Mick Troop and John

Holroyd at the North Kirklees School Games Partnership who provide a wide
range of opportunites for our children.

We are honoured and privileged to receive this acknowledgement from
Downing Street.






